
Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have had such a fabulous half term with your little 
ones and are so proud of their achievements.  I would 
like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your 
support and dedication to the school. We could not do 
what we do without you.  I would also like to take this 
time to thank the school staff who work tirelessly to 
ensure your children want to achieve and persevere 
with their learning. I have been so proud to show 
prospective parents around on our open days and they 
have also commented on how great the children are.  
We think this showed in our production this week where 
they got the chance to shine that little bit more.  They 

were all absolute superstars!   

Thank you for the costumes you all provided and for 
supporting Christmas jumper day.  We have tried hard 
to limit the times we ask you to provide different clothing 

for events as fed back by parent forum.    

We are very excited for the forth coming term where we 
will continue to work on our outside environment and 
our sensory garden with the support of Mrs Toward one 
of our Year 6 parents who has started the creation by 
the side of the school.  It was a delight to have some ex-
pupils join her to create Mrs Tarry’s (one of our parents) 

beautiful designs for this area. 

Have a wonderful family break and we look forward to 

seeing you all in 2020! 

  023 8077 5057 
www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk 

office@si.jetrust.org  DCSF: 852/2426 

 
 

 

DIARY DATES 
 
 
 

 
 

JANUARY    
Monday 6th   School re-opens at 8:45am for SPRING 1 
Friday 10th   Karate After School Club begins  
Monday 13th   Year R Home Learning due - Toys 
Monday 13th   Football & All Stars Dance After School Clubs begin 
Tuesday 14th   Ninja Warriors After School Club begins 
Wednesday 15th  Lego-Tastic & Cooking After School Clubs begin 
Thursday 16th   Magic Superstars After School Club begins 
Friday 17th   Mayflower After School Club begins   
Friday 24th   Year 1 Home Learning due  
Wednesday 29th  Year 2 Home Learning due 
 
FEBRUARY 
Thursday 6th   Class Photos 
Monday 10th   Rabbit Class Space Dance 2.45pm (Hall) 
Monday 10th   Parent Forum 2-3pm (Music Room) 
Tuesday 11th   Mole Class Space Dance 2.45pm (Hall) 
Wednesday 12th  Year 2 Celebration Event 2.50pm (Classrooms) 
Thursday 13th   Owl Class Space Dance 2.45pm (Hall) 
Friday 14th   Year R Celebration Event 2.50pm (Classrooms) 
Friday 14th  School closes at 3:10pm for Half Term 

HALF TERM   
Monday 24th  School re-opens at 8:45am for SPRING 2 
Monday 24th   Year 2 Great Fire of London Workshop in School  
Tuesday 25th   Year 1 Manor Farm Trip 
Tuesday 25th   Year R Mill Cottage in School   
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MAKE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE YOUR NEW YEAR RESOLUTION 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 

Congratulations to Mr & Mrs Hillier 
 on the safe arrival of their  
beautiful daughter, Elsie. 

 
The staff were thrilled to enjoy cuddles 

when she visited us recently. 
 

Mum, Dad & Elsie are all doing well. 



WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE IS CURRENTLY 97.8% 
 

  

96.1% 97.2% 97.5% 97.8% 98.0% 98.1% 98.4% 98.5% 98.5% 

HAPPY CHRISTMAS from Everyone at Shirley Infant School 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                       

              Princesses Visit 
 
Year R had some very special visitors 
earlier this term.  We would like to thank 
Mrs Preston & Tanglewood Equestrian for 
helping to create this special experience 
for the children. 
 

Tanglewood Equestrian centre is a riding school with a 
difference. We are a small and friendly yard where the 
emphasis is on learning to ride correctly in a safe and 
encouraging environment. 
 

Based in Colden Common Nr Winchester, SO21 1TA. 
Group and Private lessons catering for all abilities. 
Own a Pony days, Week courses and Pony parties. 
Gift Vouchers available. 
 

For more information please contact; 
 

Sally Thompson  07885286892 
 

 

Photographs 
 

 Photographs taken by parents of their 
children whilst in a school environment or at 
school events are to be for personal and 

family use only.    
 

No images should be posted on any social 
media! 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 
 

               
 
 
 


